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I am strongly opposed to the plastics recycling facility. The site is very close to residential housing, 2 kms from 
Moss Vale, primary schools, and 4kms from my children's school. It borders on creeks feeding into Sydney 
water, and the proposed site is located in a flood zone, with demonstrated flooding on the proposed site. It is 
completely inappropriate for the site to sit within Sydney water catchment and on a town's boundary. The risk 
of discharge from the proposed factory, both airborne and water borne, being contaminated with microplastics 
and phthalates - lifetime pollutants that cause irreparable damage. This is completely unacceptable for current 
and future generations. The proposal  of a site to the scale and size of the proposed factory, on this site within 
Sydney Water Catchment, creeks, residential housing, towns and several schools, is unacceptable and there is 
demonstrated poor planning, oversight, and little transparency of the company proposing the Plasrefine plant 
to be a good, legal and environmental operator. I strongly oppose. 
 

 




